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Please kill this bill! Oregon has been doing this for many, many, decades. Fur sales 

not only help support rural families, but the trappers help keep the fur bearing 

animals numbers in check. This in turn protects other species. There is a cycle of life 

which most city folks have no idea about. The trappers understand it!  

Please, do not allow people who do not understand, make these decisions!! 


